
CHABOT-LAS POSITAS COMMUNITY COLLEGE DISTRICT 
 

October 20, 2015 
 
 

Agenda Item:  4.12 
 
Subject: Approval of Memorandum of Understanding (MOU) – Bay Area Shared 

Regional ICT Lab between Cabrillo College and Las Positas College 
 
 
Background:  Las Positas College and Cabrillo College wish to enter into a Memorandum of 
Understanding (MOU) related to the implementation of a “Shared Information and 
Communications Technologies (ICT) Lab” project, which will create, staff and provide a 
regional shared ICT lab facility used, initially, by 25 of the 28 Bay Region community colleges.  
 
The Bay Area Shared Regional ICT Lab will initially use NETLAB, a hardware and software 
system that allows students remote access to hand-on labs to develop essential skills needed by 
employers of the Information and Communications Technologies (ICT) workforce, from any 
Internet accessible location, 24/7. 
 
This project is funded through the Grant Sub-Agreement between Cabrillo Community College 
District and Chabot-Las Positas Community College District, Las Positas College. 
 
Recommended Action:  That the Board of Trustees approves the proposed Memorandum of 
Understanding (MOU) with Bay Area Shared Regional ICT Lab between Cabrillo College and 
Las Positas College from October 21, 2015 through June 30, 2016. It is further recommended 
that the Board authorize the Vice Chancellor, Business Services, to execute the MOU on behalf 
of the District. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Submitted: Celia Esposito-Noy/Date  Approved: Jannett N. Jackson/Date 
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